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Our ref: JD/RDB 
 
Monday 18 December 2023 
 
Dear parent or carer,  
 
Consultation on increasing the Published Admission Number (PAN) of Erdington Hall Primary 
School 
 
In order to enable more children to benefit from the high levels of education and care on offer at our 
academies, we are proposing an expansion of our PAN from a single form entry to a two-form entry 
from September 2025.  
 
We do not intend to make any amendments to our current admissions arrangements; we are simply 
proposing the return to the previous number of school places offered at Erdington Hall Primary. 
 
Erdington Hall Primary is proposing to increase the PAN from 30 to 60 pupils for (reception) 
admissions. This would be implemented annually over the next 5 years starting in September 2025, 
where choices would be made by 31 January 2025 by families. 
 
Consultation begins on Tuesday 19 December 2023 and the deadline for responses to the 
consultation is Tuesday 30 January 2024. 
 
Erdington Hall is a Good provider, which has an excellent curriculum and extra-curricular offer in 
place. The school is popular, and we would like more families to benefit from being granted their first-
choice school in the local area with a limited commute time.  
 
Summit Learning Trust is made up of three secondary schools, four primary schools and a sixth form 
college educating 8000 learners. All of our academies are located in the Birmingham and Solihull 
areas which allows us to work closely together for the benefit of all our children, young people and 
the communities we serve. 
 
The proposal will allow us to accommodate more learners in order for them to benefit from the great 
education and care offered at Erdington Hall Primary School.  
 
The proposal is to increase our overall PAN  from Reception to Year 6 from 210 to 360 (one/two form 
entry back to two form entry) 
 
If you have any comments or queries about the proposal, please contact us by letter to Mrs Jenni 
Downes, Principal at the address above, or email to consultation@erdingtonhall.org.uk . 
 
You can discuss the proposal at the school in person between 3:30 and 4:00pm on Thursday 18 

January 2024 by booking on Eventbrite https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/consultation-to-increase-

the-published-admission-number-tickets-779365111027?aff=oddtdtcreator  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Jenni Downes 
Principal 
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